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Friday 27th November 2020 

 

Re: Christmas Cards 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

A number of you have been enquiring as to whether or not pupils are allowed to send 

Christmas cards. I can confirm that the children are allowed to send Christmas cards to 

the children in their own class bubble only. Please can these be sent into school only on a 

Monday.  They will then be placed in special Christmas card post box until a Friday when 

a member of staff will give them out.  

Whilst a Christmas card is a wonderful gesture, we must also consider the environment. 

For those parents who would prefer it, you and your child can make a donation to our 

Number 11 charity that we are supporting this term in place of sending cards. Please send 

any donations in a clearly marked envelope. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss. D. T. Lee 

Principal 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                          


